
 
 Calf Pen Meadow Elementary Costume Day 
Tuesday, October 31, 2023 
  

●​ Students will come to school in their costumes!  Please 
have students wear their costumes over their regular 
clothes and bring a labeled bag for their costumes. 
(It's a long day to stay in your costume) 

 
●​ All guests must stay outside for the duration of the parade and will not be 

allowed in the school after the parade for the safety and security of the 
children. If parents are assisting with a learning activity after the parade, it 
must be pre-arranged with the classroom teacher.  

 
●​ We ask that families line up on the front lawn from the front door to the gate on the 

right side of the building to get a great view of  the children marching by.   Our 
parade will begin promptly at 9:15 am and parade in grade order from kindergarten 
to fifth grade.  Parking will be limited so arrive early - keeping in mind that you might 
have to park further away and walk.  Please remember not to park in any bus or 
fire lanes.  

 
●​ The parade will exit the school out of the gym door and go across the front of 

the school, on the sidewalk by the grades 2/3 wing,  to the back of the school 
and enter the school through the 4/5 wing door.  
 

●​ Children must have a costume appropriate for elementary school aged 
children. Gory/violent images are not good for our little ones.  

○​ No props, toy weapons, face masks, or make-up, etc., are allowed.  
 

*Should there be inclement weather that morning, the parade will be held indoors.  In 
that case, we will only have enough space for all staff and students.  

 
Any family who does not wish their child to participate should contact the teacher in 
advance so that we may make appropriate arrangements. 
 

 
We look forward to sharing in this festive event with your children and family! 

 


